
May	29,	2014	
	
	
	
Dear	Fellow	Kiwanians,	
	
We	are	excited	to	announce	an	event	we	are	hosting	entitled		“A	Night	at	the	Theatre”	on	
Friday,	July	25,	2014.			It	will	be	held	at	the	Merrick	Theatre	and	Center	for	the	Arts	located	at	
2222	Hewlett	Ave,	Merrick	NY,	a	highly	regarded	local	community	theatre,	which	stages	first‐
rate	productions.		We	are	very	pleased	to	tell	you	that	on	July	25th,	the	Merrick	Theatre	and	
Center	for	the	Arts	will	be	staging	“You	Can’t	Take	It	with	You.”	‐‐‐	a	Moss	Hart	Pulitzer	Prize	
winning	play	from	the	1930s,	later	adapted	for	film	and	winning	the	Oscar	for	Best	Picture	in	
1938.		“You	Can’t	Take	it	With	You”	is	both	hilarious	and	heartwarming	and	we	are	confident	
that	you	will	enjoy	the	experience.						
	
All	the	funds	raised	in	excess	of	our	costs	for	the	tickets	will	go	directly	to	the	Kiwanis	
Pediatric	Lyme	Disease	Foundation.		The	Foundation	was	formed	during	2000‐2001	by	
Governor	John	Gridley	to	assist	children	afflicted	by	this	disease.		To	date	the	foundation	has	
provided	$269,000	to	support	treatment	and/or	medication	to	those	children.	
	
Details	regarding	the	event	are	outlined	on	the	attached	flyer	and	ticket	requisition	form.			
Please	RSVP	by	July	13th.		Seating	is	limited	to	180	attendees.		The	event	organizer	is	Jeanne	
Egan,	the	Lt.	Governor‐Elect	for	the	Long	Island	North	Division.		If	you	have	any	questions,	
please	feel	free	to	contact	Jeanne	at	516‐353‐8325	or	post2004@att.net.				
	
Don’t	miss	this	fantastic	show.			Enjoy	a	night	out	and	thank	you	for	supporting	the	efforts	of	
the	Foundation.	
	
Sincerely	yours,	

	
Angela Politano        John Gridley 
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